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D  STAND 
November General Meeting 

The Nov. General Meeting explored two 
very different topics. Surprisingly, most 
of the meeting covered the ins and outs 
of recycling in Delaware.  We all learned 

 the “right” way to recycle and why.  

 
The November General meeting conclude with a presentation from 
STAND member, Tracey Connolly.  Tracey explored the various 
aspects of classroom management.  The group explored what to do 
before a session to setup yourself up for success.  Challenges during 
a session, like participants, were also reviewed. 
 

Jan. General Meeting  
 Mental Health Support Following A Disaster 

o This specialized training provides perspectives on injuries and 
trauma that are beyond those physical in nature. The model of 
response to be presented is readily applicable to public health 
settings, the workplace, the military, faith-based organizations, 
mass disaster venues, and even the demands of more 
commonplace critical events, such as dealing with the 
psychological aftermath of accidents, robberies, suicide, 
homicide, or community violence.  Jim Deel is psychiatric social 
worker with the Department of Health and Social Services, the 
Division of Substance Abuse and Mental Health, Crisis 
Intervention Services for Southern Delaware. He is also a 
Delaware Medical Reserve Corps volunteer.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

News from the Board 
The Board is looking for any volunteers to assist with the 2019 Conference 
planning and preparation.   
 
If interested, please contact the VP of Programs, Veronique Link: 
Veronique@Thelinkinstitute.com. 

mailto:Veronique@Thelinkinstitute.com
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More News from the Board 
Would you like to share with STAND?  Is there a topic you are 
passionate about?  Do you have a special expertise or knowledge 
that would benefit your STAND counterparts? 
 
STAND is already looking to next year’s general meetings, so if you 
answered “Yes” to any of those questions, then let us know!  
STAND is always looking for ideas and presenters to enlighten our 
group for 2019. 
 

Resource 

Sharing 
We post many of the resources 
we share during general 
meetings on our website.  We 
also add them to discussion 
boards in our connect 
community in the Delaware 
Learning Center (DLC).  DLC 
users can find the community 
by selecting “Connect” on the 
main menu and then the title 
of our community.  After that, 
click the “Join” button. 
 
 

STAND wishes you and your 
family have a safe and happy 

holiday season. 
 
 

“

”  

– Tom Hopkins  

 


